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New Chiefs in Town!

Kareem Rayn, MD

Matthew Gallitto, MD

We celebrated the graduation of Drs. Elizabeth Buss and
Matthew Garrett with a bittersweet evening, as we bid
farewell and welcomed our new chief residents. Dr.
Garrett has joined the team of radiation oncologists at
Holy Name Medical Center in New Jersey, and Dr. Buss is
completing her Master’s Degree in Bioethics here at
Columbia. Congratulations to both! Drs. Matthew Gallitto
and  Kareem Rayn are excited to lead our residency
program this year.

We are grateful for the leadership of our Program
Director, Dr. David Horowitz , who was promoted to
Associate Professor of Radiation Oncology and
nominated to serve as the department candidate of the
Academy of Clinical Excellence. Congrats, Dr. H!

This past summer, Huzaifah Mahmood MD, MPH, joined our
medical residency program as a PGY-2. He completed his
undergraduate studies at Vanderbilt University, and MD and MPH
degrees at Tulane University. 

Welcome New Residents 

Vidheesha Arora, MS (CAMPEP) joined our physics residency
program as a PhD candidate in Medical Physics. She completed her
undergraduate studies at the University of Toledo.

Please consider donating to our residency program fund here to
help our residents pursue research opportunities and coursework
to create the future leaders of our field!
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